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28 September 2023  
 
Dear Customer 
 
Power cable new connection works.  

 

We run the electricity network delivering power in London, the Southeast and East of England, and 

connect and move power cables.  

 

On behalf of HS2, we are in the process of installing a new connection to the electricity network in 

the Camden area to reinforce our network. We will have small excavation sites on Park Village East 

– Delancey Street – Pratt Street – Camden Street – Georgianna Street between dates 19th October 

to the 3rd November . This work should not have any impact on your electricity supply.  

 

Traffic management measures will remain in place for the duration of our works.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make every effort to 

keep the impact to your area to a minimum. Should you have any mobility issues or specific access 

needs, or you would like any more information please do not hesitate to contact our customer care 

team on 0800 028 4587 or care@ukpowernetworks.co.uk. 

 

You can find out more about the work we are carrying out at https://www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-

area/local-community-webpages/hs2-in-camden/. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Bosch  

 

UK Power Networks Project Manager 
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